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Parent Teacher Meetings The school day begins at 9.20am 
each morning and children may 
be dropped at the school from 

9.10 onwards. No supervision is 
provided before this time.

STEM Experiment
As part of Maths Week the children are 

invited to come up with a simple 
science experiment which is based on 

anything to do with Maths, for 
homework over the next few days. All 

experiments will be carried out in class 
on Friday and judges will be making 

awards.

Maths Week
This week is Maths Week and all classes 
will be carrying out fun maths activities 
as part of it.  For more information and 
ideas for parents click the link below.
https://www.mathsweek.ie/2022/pare
nts/

A reminder that the children will finish school at 
12noon tomorrow to facilitate Parent-Teacher 
meetings.  Parents are reminded to book their slots 
via the app/school website.

https://www.mathsweek.ie/2022/parents/


Photocopying 
Can all parents please pay the €20 per 

child photocopying fee this week.  
Please contact the office if you are 

unsure if you have paid.
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Halloween Costumes

Contacting the School
If you need to contact the school 
please feel free to ring or email 
us.  If the phone is unanswered 

please send an email and we will 
respond as soon as possible.

Cúpla Focal
We would love if families could assist us in 
developing their child’s use of Irish.
Click on the link below to access some 
useful phrases and words to use at home.

https://gaeloideachas.ie/wp-
content/uploads/2018/11/A5-booklet-
11.pdf

All children are welcome to dress up 
in Halloween Costumes on Friday 27th

of October.

https://gaeloideachas.ie/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/A5-booklet-11.pdf


ABSENCES
If your child is absent for any reason, please

complete the absence form on our school app.
Under the Education Act 2000 the school is 

Obliged to report any child that has missed 20 
days or more to the Education Welfare Officer.

.

PE DAYS
Children must wear their PE 
uniform on a Wednesday & 

Thursday.
Full school uniform should be 

worn on the other days.

Nut free school 

If you need to speak to your child’s teacher at any time 
contact the school office to arrange a meeting or phone 

call.
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 Please remember our school is a nut 
free school when you are sending 

snacks/lunch with your child. 

 We also promote healthy eating so no 

crisps or sweet treats please.



School lunches - School meals are now supplying us with hot 
meals, the response so far has been very positive from the 
children. If you are looking to change your child’s lunch for the 
following week please log in before close of business on a 
Thursday evening. You can contact them on 
info@schoolmeals.ie

Important Dates for your diaries: 
October 19th Parent teacher meetings
October 27th School closes as normal        

for midterm break. 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE label your 
child’s belongings especially their 

jumpers.
We have a number of jumpers found 

lying around the school in the past few 
weeks with no names.

The Parents Association will meet on 
Wednesday 15th of November at 7pm in 

the school. Open to everyone. You do not 
have to be on the committee to attend the 

meeting. 

Parents’ Association  
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